
 Kindergarten Orientation 

It was an absolute joy to welcome our 2022 Kindergarten students to 

Bungwahl school for their first orientation morning on Friday. 

April , Daniel , Jasmine , Maple  and Ruthie enjoyed playing, singing, 

parachute games and a school tour, together with friends from Kindergarten 

and Year 1, Miss Breese, Wayd and Mrs Tricia Tuft. 

The beautiful new children appreciated the 

kindness and care shown to them on their arrival, 

by their Stage 3 buddies, Bella, Keanu, Quinn, 

Yindi and Frankie respectively, and asked to see 

them again! 

The new students went into class happily and 

participated willingly, displaying lovely manners.  

The current Kinder and Year 1 students were 

fabulous role models and leaders. Will, Dane and 

Josie explained the function of the office, and everyone helped the new 

Kinders to select books to read in the library.  

Kindergarten Orientation mornings for 2022 students, continue for three more 

consecutive Fridays. Bungwahl is very lucky to have such a gorgeous group of 

students enrolling in 2022, and we look forward to seeing them next week �  

Yindi and Maple, Frankie and Ruthie, Bella and 

April, play with flying horses and a Duplo castle. 

 Keanu and Daniel, Will, Dane, Xavier and Logan, 

play with tractors and farm animals. 

Quinn and Jasmine build with shapes.  

Lilith and Xavier, puzzles. 

Pritica, Kian, Chillie and Josie, 

colour . 
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A great place to be, 

 a great place to learn 

 
 

Book Fair Dress Up 



 
Book Fair and Dress Up Day 
Thank you to all the students for a lovely day on Thursday.  The costumes were 
extremely creative - “Pig, the Pug” was running amuck, some “Real Pigeons”, the 
Tin Man was strutting around, a viking, Bambi, a ghost, a scarecrow, Winnie The 
Pooh, some super heroes, some Harry Potters, lots of different animals and many 
others.    Check out the photos attached as well as those on the school’s 
Facebook page.  
Congratulations to the students who won our little competitions – Guessing the 
number of pages in a book and the lucky 
dip draws. I hope you found something 
you liked in the book fair. 
 
Quinn, Bella and Frankie did a terrific job 
sorting groups and setting up the ‘catwalk 
‘ for the parade.  Thank you, girls. 
Each of the five groups had about 20 
minutes to come up with a short skit to 
perform for us all incorporating the 
various costumes.  We had a whingey customer in Bunnings, a mystery ‘who dun 
it’ involving Luke Skywalker, lost children and imaginary friends. 

 
Thank you also to those who supported our Book Fair.  We 
will do it all again in 2022! 
 
Signed: The Book Fairy 
 
 
 
 

 

Kindergarten Orientation 2022 
It was delightful to see our new kindergarten students arrive on Friday to join our 
Bungwahl school family. I don’t know who was more excited, Mrs Tuft or the 
students! From the smiles and laughter I could tell everyone was having a fun 
time. The Stage 3 students were mentors to their new buddies, welcoming them 
into the school and classroom.  

Updated Advice for families from The Department of Education 
From 8 November, all schools will operate on updated Level 3 settings for the 
remainder of Term 4. Term 1 2022 settings are under review and will be updated 
as soon as possible. The following link has details of what this means for schools 
and your children, and it includes a video of the conversation between Georgina 
Harrison, Secretary of the NSW Department of Education, and Professor Sharon 
Goldfeld, Paediatrician and Director of The Centre for Community Child Health. 
 
Advice for families (nsw.gov.au) 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
School photos were not able to be taken this year, so we have decided to offer our 
students a unique experience to remember their time at Bungwahl PS in 2021. 
Felice has agreed to take some studio portraits of students here at school. We will 
take individual, family, SRC photos, friends and classes. The cost of the photos will 
be $5.00 each. Money raised will go towards the SRC fundraiser ‘Angel Wings.’ 
Please send money with the attached order form. Photos will be taken over the next 
3 weeks. 
 

Library Borrowing  
We are now into week 6 of term 4.  Week 8 will be our last borrowing week for the 
year.  This will allow time for all the books to be returned, cleaned and shelved.  We 
will also need to ‘weed’ (get rid of) damaged, old and low interest books in the 
senior fiction section.  Upper Division will be assisting locating these books.  There 
may be a book sale if time permits.  
 

Bus Pass 
Does your child have a bus pass? Are their contact details up to date?  Are you 
unsure if they are eligible? Please visit NSW Transports website to apply, update or 
find out if you are eligible. https://transportnsw.info/school-travel-apply   or call 131 
500.  It is a requirement of NSW Transport that every eligible student have a current 
bus pass and that it is shown every time a bus is boarded for free travel. It is the 
only form of emergency contact for the bus company. If you have any questions, 
please contact Forster Buslines on 6554 6431 or Eggins 6552 2700 depending on 
your location   

Parachute Fun 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families?deliveryName=DM21538#Video0
https://transportnsw.info/school-travel-apply%20%20

